Minutes ARE March 14, 2012
General Meeting called to order at 19:00 by James WJ2K
Members present:  
James WJ2K, Chris KE5KPC, Al KE5CNW, Joe KE5DUP, Jim KI4CUD, JJ NI2M, Pete KC5IMZ, Ted K5ATF, Chris Blake

Guests:
Mark Herman, Sam Walker
Minutes:   
Al made a motion to accept the minutes of the February meeting, seconded by Pete. Motion passed.  
Treasurer’s report:  
For the period of 2-1-12 to 2-29-12.  We had 1 transaction for February of dues payments, the beginning balance is $1378.66 leaving us with an ending balance of $1423.66. Joe made a motion, seconded by Pete.  Motion passed.
Old Business:  
James has the application for the ARRL Affiliated Club paper work.  As he was filling the paper work, he noticed that we have not changed the bylaws to reflect the election of the officers in November to take office on January.


Echolink is still a work in progress to find a permanent home for it.  We are having connectivity issues at the shack and are looking into a solution.

Arbor Daze is Saturday, April 28 and Sunday April 29.  Visit http://www.arbordaze.org/ for more information.  We need to think of how we would like to participate.

Ted is still looking for a replacement tuner for our FT897’s in the go boxes.

New Business:
Joint Club meeting is on March 24 at Bedford Police Department at 10am.


We are having an EOC Radio test of several area repeaters on March 24 at 8am.  If you want to listen or participate please join us.


James want to work up a SOP (Standard Operating Procedures) for the club on how to work the radios, what to do if we are asked to help, where would we go, and much more helpful info.  Look for this in the next few months.

Show and Tells:
James brought go kit with his 8800 and 857 radio.  Has the radio base under a panel that holds the control heads.
Motion to adjourn was made by Pete at 19:58, seconded by Joe.  Motion passed 

Minutes are submitted by:

Chris KE5KPC Euless ARC Secretary
